
                                                          
 

 

 
Wednesday 10th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
RE:  Year 2 Walking Trip to Canterbury 

 
To support our ‘Irresistible Curriculum’, on the morning of Wednesday 24th May, Year 2 will be taking a 
walking trip to Canterbury city centre to look at old and new buildings, historical places around the town and 
to visit Dane John Gardens. This trip will support the children’s History topic and open up their eyes to how 
much history there is just on their doorstep. 
 
The children will need to come to school in their school uniform and will walk into town after morning 
registration at 9am. As we will be walking, please ensure your child has sensible shoes and a 
jumper/fleece. Your child will also need to bring a small rucksack with them containing a bottle of water and 
their lunch. If the weather is hot, please apply sun cream to your child in advance. 
 
To allow us to make the most out of the day trip, we will be having our lunch outside of the school in one of 
these historic places. Your child will be required to bring into school a home packed lunch. Please 
complete and return the form below by Wednesday 17th May to confirm this. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Mr D Chappell         
 
Seal Class 
Year 2 Teacher 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
Year 2 – Seal Class 
School Trip: Historic Canterbury Tour 
 
I can confirm that my child __________________________ will be bringing their own home packed lunch on 
the day of the trip. 
 
Any other medical issues: 
(Please list below) 
 
 
Parent/guardian:_______________________________________ 
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